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2 FINDALE STREET/LONGHAUGH ROAD PLAYGROUND (AN9-2006) 
 
After discussion with the local ward Councillor and local residents agreement has been reached to 
close the Findale Street/Longhaugh Road Playground by removing the two remaining items of play 
equipment and landscaping the area.  The estimated cost of this work is £8,722 which can be met 
from the provision of £50,000 allowed for the landscaping of playgrounds under Quality of Life Funding 
in 2005/2006. 
 
It is recommended that Dundee Contract Services carry out the works at an estimated cost of £8,722. 
 


